
 

                            No.79, Athipalayam Road,  Chinnavedampatti, Coimbatore-641049 

SCTS/CBE1/FR/Par/9-22                                                       September 16, 2022  

Dear Parent 

Greetings!!! 

As we have almost completed around 14 weeks of schooling, we have noticed 

that there is a huge number pending for the payment of first TERM FEE. It is 

high time to complete the payment as we have already started distributing the 

HALL TICKET.  We appreciate the Parents who are regular in paying the 

School fees on time.  

As the assessments are starting next week, we request you to get the fee 

clearance and get the hall ticket by Monday Sep 19, 2022. Also would like to 

remind that it’s time for the Second Term Fee payment. 

Note:  Those who are availing School transport should clear the payment by 

monday in order to use the Transportation further from Monday. 

Thanking you 

Regards 

 

Dr.Gladis Diana Sivakumar 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 


